
Rescue PTC General Board Meeting 

Staff Lounge, Rescue Elementary  

October 20, 2020 | 7:00PM  

Board members 

Sydnie Warner, President | Jessica Jaco, VP Events | Karrie Roberts, VP Fundraising | Trina Tatum, Treasurer 

| Crissi Sisterman, Secretary | Jamie Carroll, Parliamentarian  

Attendance 

Dustin Haley, Angelica Garcia, Kate, Stephanie Granger, Jennifer Roe, Shannon Sherman, Tagg Neal, Sheila, 

Michael Gordon 

Item Owner 

Sheila, Michael Gordon, Tagg Neal all gave speeches on their platform for election 

 

Happy Fall!! 

October 20th Meeting Minutes Review & Approval  

Sheila, Michael and 

Tagg 

Principal Report   

- Updated calendar for going full time Jan 4th is now available.  

- Weekly updates will be available for what will be expected going forward 

- Face coverings will be required for all come January.  

- We will be asking that certain criteria will be met for a smooth transition. 

Parents will be asked not to congregate on campus once full time starts.  

- Over the next several weeks information will be sent out to parents about 

the transition to full time.  

- At the end of the month the district will be opening back up for families 

who wants to transfer from frontier to school and from school to frontier, 

this will be on space and availability. First come first serve for each grade 

level.  

- Next week is red ribbon week. Monday 26th the kids will wear red and then 

each day during the week is a daily challenge. Teachers will also be 

implementing lessons as well.  

- Starting next week sign up genius sent out to parents for conferences. 

Teachers on campus are looking to have in person conferences. There will 

be set times and in between these meetings there will be time to disinfect 

and sanitize before the next 

- There will be options for virtual parent teacher meetings as well.  

- Parent teacher conferences will take place the week of Nov. 16th- 20th  
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President Report  

- Teacher who is not a rescue teacher is still asking for updates and to be 

included on emails. She has an art wall to show art that others are doing.  

- Things are starting to move smoothly in the frontier program.  

- There will be some kind of virtual Halloween party for kids on the frontier 

program, crafts or virtual bingo.   

- Frontier teachers are feeling frustrated with the new calendar. They do not 

feel it meets their needs. 

- There is currently no representing Frontier teachers.  

- Spirit wear update sold over 273 items and earned $679. It was a huge order.  

- Possible reopening of the store in November so people can order for 

Christmas.  

- Read-a-thon update: we have raised $7,600, no goal set just happy to have 

money to help support the teachers. Mrs. Garcia is currently in first place 

and Mrs. Heutenhein is currently in second 

- Top earning class will get a pajama party with a treat.  

- Top 10 earners will get a rescue spirit shirt and a Applebee’s picnic social 

distant style with Mr. Haley.  

Sydnie 

VP Events Report 

-  Halloween drive by update: packaged 500 goodie bags for the kids. These 

bags are also for siblings of the rescue kids so everyone who comes gets a 

bag. The event will be on Oct. 30th from 1:00-2:30 and the car loop will be 

decorated. Teachers and staff will be out to pass out candy and greet the 

kids.   

- Sign up sent out today for teachers and staff. Sign up is for 30-minute time 

slots. 

- Veterans day brainstorm ideas: Veteran cards that the kids can make and 

drop off at the front office to be given to our local vets. We also will be 

making a flag to be hung at the school to represent for our veterans.   

Jessica 

VP Fundraising (None) Ananda 

Treasurer Report 

- $16,500 in account and that does not include the spirit wear money and any 

money from the read a thon.  

Trina 

Secretary Report  

- Meeting Minutes Approval 

Crissi 

Parliamentarian Report (None)  Jamie  

Teacher Representative Report Mrs. Garcia  
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- Red ribbon week challenge. Swapping the sugary drinks for milk or water. 

Kids can food drive which begins on Monday. Frontier families can donate 

to the front office.  

- Mrs. Riley wanted to thank PTC for the door decorating.  

- A couple doors have fallen off but have been able to be fixed and repaired.  

  

Coordinator Report  

A. Sunshine Crew – No update 

B. Dine Out – Last night was dine out.  

Planning to call Back Forty and Chipotle will be inquired with for future 

dine outs. If Back forty can not do it for November then chipotle will do it. 

The week before thanksgiving is idea right now.  

C. Room Parent – All doors done and they came out amazing. Reach out to Dr. 

Mallot about canned food drive and spirit week so we sent that information 

out to classes this week.  

D. Enrichment –. 

E. Garden – 

F. Yearbook -  Send photos to: rescueyearbook@my.rescueusd.org  

we need to look at switching out dress up days to Thursdays since we will 

not be o campus on Fridays. Brainstorming ideas we could do for a fun 

school activity. A lot of organizations are doing drive in movie nights. 

Looking into this as an idea. Staying in the car so socially distant and would 

be outside. Possibly few dollars per car to help raise money. Bring your own 

snacks. 

All  

Meeting adjourned 7:53 PM 

   

All 

  

Mini Grant Summary 

Grade Date Purpose Spend  

scholastic  9/15/20 Grades 1st-5th grade $2505.55 

Mrs. Headman 9/15/20 Studies weekly 4th grade $187.58 

Mr. Nugent and  

Mrs. Nugent  

9/15/20 Raz Kids $210.90 total 

Mrs. Mallot and 

Mrs. Riley 

9/15/20 Raz kids and Headsprout $295.40 Each 

$590.8 Total 

Halloween drive by 

supplies 

10/20/20 Halloween drive by parade $131.00 

Mini Grant Summary 
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